
Technology News
Hello Mary Morgan Families! 

We have been super busy here in technology lab this 1st quarter! I hope your child has enjoyed 
coming to technology and has been sharing with you the great things we’ve been doing!  

Here is what we have been up to this quarter:  

Quarter 1

K
Mouse & Computer Basics: We have met our mice and have learned all about 
them! We have learned how to hold our mice using our whisker fingers as well as 
how to click, drag, and drop. Next quarter we will be learning new technology 
terms AND how to navigate our computer using our new mouse skills! 

1
Key Location: 1st Graders began the year learning key location and logging in using 
our Clever badges. Students have been working on using their computer navigation 
skills to locate files. Next quarter we will be working in our Google Tools! 

2
Keyboarding: 2nd Graders have been learning how to type using our new 
program-Typing Club-Typing Jungle. Students are encouraged to practice at 
home using their school login! 

3
Digital Citizenship: 3rd Graders have been learning about the Three Rings of 
Responsibility. Ask them what responsibilities they may have and how these 
responsibilities may impact themselves, their community, and their world! 

4
Digital Citizenship: 4th Graders have been learning about the importance of 
tracking their daily media choices using the What, When, and How Much 
framework to find a healthy media balance. 

5
Digital Citizenship: 5th Graders have been learning about finding media balance. 
Students have been creating personalized media plans that allow them to feel 
healthy and balanced in their media choices. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me, biversen@byron226.org or ext. 550.  
I look forward to continuing to work with your family! h Miss Iversen 

Technology Teacher
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